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This will only waste my tax dollars and do nothing to address the mental health of this 

state, it’s also insulting that no Pro firearm individuals will be selected for this task 

force.   Gas cost too much and grocery’s are expensive, maybe direct your focus on 

those that actually help people of Oregon. 


